CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM

TO: CFX Board Members

FROM: Aneth Williams @) (/Q/L/_

Director of Procuréement
DATE: March 23, 2017

RE: Authorization to Advertise for Letters of Interest for

Traffic and Earnings Consultant
Contract No. 001300

Board authorization is requested to advertise for Letters of Interest from qualified firms to serve
as CFX’s Traffic and Earnings Consultant. The current contract with CDM Smith, Inc., for these
services expires on September 22, 2017 and cannot be renewed.

Services to be provided under this contract include: review and analysis of revenues, special
studies, traffic data collection and analysis forecasting, impact analysis, revenue projections, and
financial/economic feasibility studies.

Reviewed by: QA Z/L% J)

oe Berenls P.E.
Chief of Infrastructure
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